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Welcome to the 2019-2020 Dance Season! 
It has been fantastic seeing all of the dancers this past week. To the 
brand new students - Welcome to the Fusion Family! I am so glad 
you’re here, and I hope you enjoy the beginning of your dance journey! 
To my returning students - I’m so glad you’re back! I look forward to 
watching you as you continue to grow and learn! 
 
This is the first of the monthly newsletters. These are always full of       
information you need to know - Please, Please read them through!        
Particularly if you have a question about an upcoming class or event, 
please see if the answer is found in the newsletter first! Another great   
resource is the Fusion DanceWorks News & Notes group page on           
Facebook. Heather does a great job keeping the website up to date as 
well! 
 
Shoes and Dancewear! 
Pre-ordered shoes and dancewear have arrived and are being          
distributed in class! If your dancer is still missing shoes or has       
outgrown them, you’ll be receiving an email about getting those       
ordered! If your dancer needs gear from Rivals, we will do a couple 
more orders throughout the dance year to take care of those needs as 
well! 
 
Class observation - 
This year, I would appreciate closed classes. This means - Once your 
kiddo’s dance class has begun, please don’t be anywhere in the studio 
other than the chairs in the entryway. It really helps cut down on the             
distractions for the dancers! Thank you so much for your cooperation 
with this! 
 
Tuition -  
Thank you all so much for your prompt tuition payments! Please remember, tuition is      
always due by the first class of the month. There is no tuition due in December, April, or 
May! 
 
Student Birthdays - 
We’re making sure we have birthdates on file for each of our dancers, and we’re missing 
several! Could you please go to this link (https://forms.gle/ohXzLmttBiiMN3kCA) and fill in 
your dancer’s name and birthdate? We would appreciate it! 
 
Other information - 
The Studio Handbook, guidelines, and class calendars are all available on the website!  
Please be sure you’ve looked through them! 
 
THANK YOU SO MUCH for reading through this newsletter! And THANK YOU SO 
MUCH for choosing Fusion DanceWorks for your dancer! Let’s have a GREAT dance year! 

--Miranda   

Dates To Remember: 

• Fall Tuition          

Payments Due:      

Oct. 7 & Nov. 4 

• NO CLASS:            

Thursday, October 31  

• Thanksgiving Break:           

November 25 — 28 

• Costume/Picture Fee 

Due: December 1 

• Christmas Cabaret:        

December 21 

• Winter Break:       

Dec. 23 — Jan. 3, 2020 

• Spring Session      

Begins:                    

January 6, 2020 

• Dance Recital:        

May 8 & 9, 2020 
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